
From: Shawn Bunch
To: HDC
Subject: Inglis House
Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 2:27:02 PM

Dear Council-Persons,
This unique property with historical underpinnings certainly should be designated as a treasured Historical Site of
Ann Arbor, Michigan. 
I hope someday it can become a museum site open to the public.  It is a gem. 
Please protect it. 
Sincerely,
Shawn Bunch
Midland Michigan

Sent from my iPhone
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